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State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 04579-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

July 9, 2018 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Samantha Cibula , Office of the General Counsel} fYl L . 

Docket No. 20090000-0T 

Please file the attached materials in the docket file listed above. 

Thank you. 
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State of Florida 

DATE: December 23, 2009 

Jluhlk~mritt ctrllltttttimtinn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CE rfER • 2540 S IIUMARD OAK B OULEVARD 

TALLMIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

TO: Office of General Counsel (Harris) 

FROM: 

RE: 

Division of Economic Regulation (Hewitt) @~ ~ 
Proposed Repeal of Rule 25-10.026, F.A.C., Location and Preservation of Records; 
and Rule 25-10.111, F.A.C., Customer Billing 

DETAILED DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPOSED RULE REPEALS 

1. Why are the rule repeals being proposed? 

The rule repeals would eliminate redundant provisions. Both rules were overlooked in the last 
bi-annual agency rule review process as their subject area is covered more thoroughly in Chapter 
25-30. 

2. What do the rules do and how do they accomplish the goal? 

Rule 25-10.026, F.A.C., Location and Preservation of Records, requires water and wastewater 
utilities to maintain records in accordance with the NARUC system of accounts and to maintain 
those records within the state ofFlorida. 

Rule 25- I 0.111, F.A.C., Customer Billing, requires water and wastewater utilities to bill 
customers at regular intervals, with other various provisions. 

IMP ACT ON THE PSC 

Incremental costs 

There should be no incremental costs for the Commission because the rules being repealed are 
no longer used and are redundant. 

Incremental benefits 

There would be some benefit for eliminating redundant rules by decreasing the number of rules 
on the books and reduce confusion. 

WHO BESIDES THE PSC WILL BE AFFECTED BY ADOPTION OF THE PROPOSED 
REPEALS 

Utilities 

Water and wastewater utilities subject to the rules would be affected. 



Customers 

Customers would be affected by eliminating any confusion over redundant rules. 

Outside business and local governments 

Small businesses, small cities or small counties would be affected from repeal of the above rules 
by eliminating any confusion over redundant rules ... 

HOW ARE THE PARTIES ABOVE AFFECTED BY THE ADOPTION OF THE PROPOSAL 

Estimated transactional costs to individuals and entities 

Utilities 

Water and wastewater utilities or companjes would have fewer costs in reviewing obsolete or 
redundant rules and would have clarity to which provisions continue to apply. 

Customers 

Customers could benefit from the elimination of redundant rules that their utility must comply 

with and the clarification of what provisions are in effect. 

Outside businesses including specifically small businesses 

Outside businesses could benefit from the elimination of redundant rules that their utility must 

comply with and the clarification of what provisions are in effect... 

Local governments 

Local governments should have no transactional costs from the rule repeals. 

ANY OTHER PERTINENT COMMENTS REGARDING THE APPLICATION OF THE 

PROPOSED RULE 

No other pertinent comments are germane to the proposed rule repeals. 

CH:kb 
cc: Chuck Hill 

Stephanie Clapp 




